
Update of Vision Services Billing 
For Medicaid Members 

Effective April 1, 2022, Molina Health Care of Washington and Vision Service Plan (VSP) Medicaid 
contract will be extended to include some medical eye care services. This is in addition to the routine 
vision services (exams, fittings) and some vision therapy currently covered by VSP.  

For more detail about the eye care services covered by VSP, please see: 
https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/wa/medicaid/comm/updatesevents.aspx 

For a complete list of covered services and billable diagnosis codes, please refer to VSP’s Provider 
Reference Manual on VSPOnline at eyefinity.com. 

If you would like to become a participating provider with VSP, call (800) 615-1883 or visit 
vspproviderhub.com. 

If you would like to become a participating provider with Molina, visit 
https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/wa/medicaid/home. 

For more information, please call our Provider and Member Contact Center at (855) 322-4082 TTY 711, 
or VSP at (800) 615-1883. 
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